
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Thursday, April 10, 2019 

For more information contact: 
Amy Duncan, akduncan@me.com, 515-250-3698 

Michelle Johnson, Michelle.Johnson@simpson.edu, 515-961-1871 
 
 
 
Indianola RAGBRAI 2019 will hold an informational meeting for groups and organizations 
interested in selling food or other merchandise during RAGBRAI’s overnight stop on Tuesday, 
April 23, at 7 p.m., in the multi-purpose room at St. Thomas Aquinas Catholic Church on Hwy. 
92 west of Indianola. 
 
All vendors during RAGBRAI’s overnight stop are required to obtain a commercial vendor booth 
permit from the Indianola RAGBRAI committee.  This meeting will review the process for 
applying for a vendor permit, as well as requirements, fees and procedures for vendors once 
approved. 
 
All entities that might be interested in being a vendor during RAGBRAI are invited to attend the 
meeting. 
 
For questions, contact Cathy Krapfl at terrycathy@mac.com or 515-988-2652. 
 
Follow the organizing efforts at IndianolaRagbrai.com and on Facebook at @nolaragbrai.com. 
The group also can be followed on Instagram, Twitter and Snapchat at the same address. 
 
 
 
 


